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Dear Sir/Madam 
 
REVOCATION OF WET GAS DETERMINATIONS 
 
OFGEM published a decision document on 17th December 2004, stating that the wet gas 
administration scheme will be discontinued. Accordingly the Gas and Electricity Markets 
Authority has issued the enclosed Revocation of all wet gas Determinations. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
  

 
 
PETER DICKINSON BSc(Hons) CEng MIEE MIGEM    
Technical Adviser  

Our Ref: PD/mc/05-0116 
Direct Dial: 020 7901 7274 
Email: peter.dickinson@ofgem.gov.uk 
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